
  

Washbowl Dimension Weight Order number

ground, without overflow, without tap platform, fixings included    

    

Colors      

00 White Alpin 20 HygieneGlaze (an antibacterial ceramic glaze
that provides almost indefinite effectiveness)    

    

Variant      

• 600 x 400 mm 12.400 kilogram 238360..79

• 600 x 400 mm 12.400 kilogram 238360..79

    

Accessory  

Slotted waste for washbasins without overflow 50 mm 0.300 kilogram 005024

    

Suitable products  

Console 1 console with one cut-out, Width min. see ordering
information, Width max 2000 mm, price per section of 100 mm,
basic price till 800 mm, 550 mm

550 mm DS828C

Console 1 console with two cut-outs, Width min. see ordering
information, Width max 2000 mm, price per section of 100 mm,
basic price till 800 mm, 550 mm

550 mm DS829C

Vanity unit wall-mounted 1 drawer, 1 pull-out compartment,
upper drawer including cut-out for siphon and siphon cover, 1
console with one cut-out, 800 x 550 mm

800 x 550 mm QA4730

Vanity unit wall-mounted 1 drawer, 1 pull-out compartment,
upper drawer including cut-out for siphon and siphon cover, 1
console with one cut-out, 1000 x 550 mm

1000 x 550 mm QA4731

Vanity unit wall-mounted 1 drawer, 1 pull-out compartment,
upper drawer including cut-out for siphon and siphon cover, 1
console with one cut-out, 1200 x 550 mm

1200 x 550 mm QA4732

Vanity unit wall-mounted 2 drawers, 2 pull-out compartments, 1
console with one cut-out, 1400 x 550 mm 1400 x 550 mm QA4765

Vanity unit wall-mounted 2 drawers, 2 pull-out compartments, 1
console with one cut-out, 1400 x 550 mm 1400 x 550 mm QA4766

Vanity unit wall-mounted 2 drawers, 2 pull-out compartments,
upper drawer including cut-out for siphon and siphon cover, 1
console with two cut-outs, 1400 x 550 mm

1400 x 550 mm QA4767
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Vanity unit wall-mounted 2 drawers, 2 pull-out compartments, 1
console with one cut-out, 1600 x 550 mm 1600 x 550 mm QA4777

Vanity unit wall-mounted 2 drawers, 2 pull-out compartments, 1
console with one cut-out, 1600 x 550 mm 1600 x 550 mm QA4778

Vanity unit wall-mounted 2 drawers, 2 pull-out compartments,
upper drawer including cut-out for siphon and siphon cover, 1
console with two cut-outs, 1600 x 550 mm

1600 x 550 mm QA4779

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 1000 x 550 mm 1000 x 550 mm QA4801

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 800 x 550 mm 800 x 550 mm QA4800

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 1200 x 550 mm 1200 x 550 mm QA4802

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 1400 x 550 mm 1400 x 550 mm QA4803

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 1400 x 550 mm 1400 x 550 mm QA4804

Console 1 console with two cut-outs, 1400 x 550 mm 1400 x 550 mm QA4805

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 1600 x 550 mm 1600 x 550 mm QA4806

Console 1 console with one cut-out, 1600 x 550 mm 1600 x 550 mm QA4807

Console 1 console with two cut-outs, 1600 x 550 mm 1600 x 550 mm QA4808

    

All drawings contain the necessary measurements which are subject to standard tolerances. They are stated in mm and are non-binding.
Exact measurements, in particular for customised installation scenarios, can only be taken from the finished ceramic piece.
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